
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Changing of the Guard 
 

Thanks to the planning 

committee for a wonderful 

Changing of the Guard last 

week. Congratulations to Nicole 

on a great year as president and 

good luck to our new leadership 

team.  

 

The following club members 

were recognized by Nicole for 

service during her year as 

President: 

 

Board of Directors Service 

Awards: 

Craig Burnett, Steve Poeschl, 

Mark Stockli, Dan Buttke, Todd 

Slagter, Patty Shea and Jeff Potts 
 

Helping Hands Awards: 
Craig Burnett, John Hobbins, 

Ken Friedman and Shelly 

Hurzeler 

 

Past President: 

Lori Davis 

 

New Rotarian of the Year: 

Karlene Leatherman 

 

 

Silent Rotarian of the Year: 
Jeff Hackbarth 

 

Service Above Self Award: 
Kathy Hanson 

 

Dennis Fletcher Memorial 

Award: 
Jessica Benesh 

 

Rotarian of the Year: 
Autumn Urban 

 

“Thank you to all who made my 

year as President the most 

amazing year ever. I appreciate 

all you did to help move Rotary 

forward. My goal was for all of 

you to leave Rotary thinking “I 

am glad I came to Rotary today 

– I had a great time!” I look 

forward to continue to be part of 

this fantastic organization and 

can’t wait to see all the great 

projects we have grow, and add 

more that will always make an 

impact on our community, our 

world and ourselves. Thank you 

very much for the opportunity to 

be President of such an amazing 

group of people. Now is our time 

to “Be A Gift To The World.” 

Good luck Tom, looking forward 

to your leadership!”  

 

-Nicole Peterson, past president  

Topic:  “Larry Spanbauer: Taverns & 

Tobacco in Oshkosh” 
 

 

2015– 2016 Board 
President: Tom Kloeckner 
Pres. Elect: Jeff Potts 
Past Pres.: Nicole Peterson 
Secretary: Brad Dunn                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation:  

Jim Chitwood  & Karen Fredrick 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations:  Emily Dunham 
 
Membership  

John Holdorf & Mark Stockli 
 
Club Service Chairs 

Autumn Urban & Bonnie Behnke 

Community Service Chairs 

Vicky Redlin & Bob Hernke 

International Service Chairs 

Matt Bakalars & Heidi Kivi 

New Generations 

Jessica Benesh & Marcus Butts 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Amy Albright & Christy Larsen 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Karen White 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Craig Burnett 

R.I. President: K.R. Ravindran 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

 
July 22 
 
 
July 29 
 
 
 
Aug. 5 

 
EAA Picnic – No Round 
Table 
 
Membership Update / 
Megan Bartelt: Guided 
Meditation 
 
Tim Marsho: Ripon Althletics 

 

Recurring Events 

2nd Mon. 
(Aug. 10) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 6:00, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 

 
July 22 
 
July 29 
 
 
 

 
Flying Rotarian Picnic 
 
Timber Rattlers Game 
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Flying Rotarian Corn 

Roast and Brat Fry 
 
**NO ROUND TABLE AT 

ROBBINS THIS WEEK** 

 

Once again we will host 

Rotarians from around the world 

on Wednesday, July 22 as part 

of EAA’s AirVenture. Once 

again we’ll meet for lunch at the 

Nature Center and enjoy a 

Wisconsin-style corn roast and 

brat fry. Speakers will be 

members of the Goodyear 

Airship. Details are on your 

table. Lunch is at noon.  

 

Because we are meeting off site 

there is no round table at 

Robbins. Please note this 

important change.  

 

Rotary Cruise 
 

Southwest Rotarians will hit the 

area waterways on tomorrow 

night for our annual boat outing. 

Join us at the Ground Round at 

Rivers Edge at 5:30 p.m. for 

happy hour followed by the two 

hour cruise. Contact Dick Casey 

for availability on the boat if 

you’re not already signed up.  

 

Stay Connected 
 

Did you know our Rotary club is 

active on Facebook and Twitter? 

Follow us for the latest news, 

information and some fun.  

 

Also, make sure to utilize our 

club website, it has a member’s 

only section with information 

and member biographies. 

Completing your online member 

profile is one of the most 

beneficial things you can do as it 

allows other Rotarians to better 

get to know you and your 

interests. If you need help 

logging into your account or 

information on how to complete 

your member profile please 

contact Jeff Potts. 

 

Saturday Farmers Market 
 

Our Rotary Club will have an 

outreach booth on select 

Saturdays at the weekly 

downtown Farmers Market. 

Volunteers are needed to be 

ambassadors for our club and 

Rotary International. The market 

runs from 8 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Help is needed on July 25, 

August 22, September 26 and 

October 24. Contact Megan 

Bartelt to sign up.  

 

Rotary Global Rewards 
 

Rotary International unveiled a 

new initiative this week to 

reward Rotarians. As a Rotarian 

you’re not eligible for discounts 

on shopping, vacations and a 

plethora of other products and 

services. To activate your 

rewards make sure you’ve 

created a profile on Rotary.org 

and start saving today! For more 

information visit Rotary.org.  

 

Timber Rattlers Game 
 

We’re heading to the ballpark on 

July 29 for a Wisconsin Timber 

Rattlers game. It’s bang for your 

buck night ($1 hot dogs and 

beverage). Sign up today.  

Weekly Invocations 

July   Dick Ames 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

July 15   Dennis Leatherman & 

Karlene Leatherman  

 

July 22     EAA Picnic 

 

July 29     Jon Dudzinski 

 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

SW Rotary Website 
OshkoshRotarySouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it to 

pottse@gmail.com no 

later than noon on 

Tuesday. 

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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